
Thanks to Our Premier Sponsor!

The PTO is looking for volunteers for the SWEETEST event of the year! 

The CUPCAKE COLOR RUN will be held Saturday, May 18th. 

Please email gayannelynch@gmail.com if you are interested in a volunteer role!

Upcoming PTO EVENTS Your To-Do List!

WED. Feb. 
7th

PTO Board Meeting- 7pm

All are welcome - join us at 
the Stenson home for this 

meeting!

9044 North Tennyson Drive 
or via ZOOM

1.
Consider volunteering with the 

PTO! Lots of opportunities 
available - check them out! 

FRI. Mar. 
8th

The Educational 
Foundation’s Annual 

Fundraiser - Full STEAM 
Ahead! 

Schlitz Audubon Center 

6-10pm

2.
Purchase your tickets for the Fox 

Point-Bayside Educational 
Foundation’s Annual Fundraising 

Event - Full STEAM Ahead! 

Week of 
April 29th

SPRING BOOK FAIR @ 
Longacre Pavilion 3.

Consider Raise Right for gift card 
shopping or for your own regular 

shopping needs and help support 
the PTO! 

SAT. May 
18th

CUPCAKE COLOR RUN! 4.
Consider a donation to the PTO! 

Funds directly support 
programming for our students!

https://www.mymosh.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84738746961?pwd=SkM2KzU0cHQvOXRTWHRCQWhadDBmUT09
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/volunteer/117083
https://fpbedfoundation.org/event
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/gift_cards
https://fpbspto.membershiptoolkit.com/packet/255

